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August 15, 2006 
 
 
 

Mr. Jerry Wickham 
ACEHS 
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy, Ste. 250 
Alameda, CA  94502 
 
RE: Chevron # 307233 
       2259 First Street, Livermore 
       ACEHS RO#:  2908 
      
 
 
Dear Mr. Wickham: 
 
This letter is to inform you of a change in management for the above-referenced site. 
 
Effective immediately, the Cambria Environmental Technology, Inc. project manager is: 
 
Laura Genin 
Cambria Environmental Technology, Inc. 
5900 Hollis St., Suite A 
Emeryville, CA  94608 
Office phone: 510-420-3367 
 
Please contact Laura Genin at 510-420-3367 or Bob Foss at 510-420-3348 you have any 
questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Cambria Environmental Technology, Inc. 
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June 29, 2006 
 
 
 

Mr. Jerry Wickham 
ACEHS 
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy, Ste. 250 
Alameda, CA  94502 
 
RE: Chevron # 307233 
      2259 First Street, Livermore 
       ACEHS RO# 2908 
      
 
 
Dear Mr. Wickham: 
 
This letter is to inform you of a change in management for the above-referenced site. 
 
Effective immediately, the new Chevron project manager will be: 
 
Satya Sinha 
Chevron Environmental Management Company 
6001 Bollinger Canyon Rd., K-2256 
San Ramon, CA  94583 
Office phone: 925-842-1589 
 
Please contact either Mr. Sinha of Chevron or Laura Genin of Cambria Environmental 
Technology at 510-420-3367 if you have any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Cambria Environmental Technology, Inc. 
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June 26, 2006 
 
 
 

Mr. Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health Services 
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy 
Alameda, CA  94502 
 
RE: Chevron # 30-7233 
      2259 First St., Livermore 
      ACEHS RO #2908 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wickham 
 
This letter is to inform you of a change in management for the above-referenced site. 
 
Effective immediately, the new Chevron project manager will be: 
 
Satya Sinha  
Chevron Environmental Management Company 
6001 Bollinger Canyon Rd., K-2256 
San Ramon, CA  94583 
Office phone: 925-842-1589 
 
Please contact either Mr. Sinha of Chevron or Laura Genin of Cambria Environmental 
Technology at 510-420-3367 if you have any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
     
Cambria Environmental Technology, Inc. 
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J. Mark Inglis 
Project Manager 

Retail & Terminal 
Business Unit 
Chevron Environmental 
Management Company 
6001 Bollinger Canyon Road, 
Room K2256 
San Ramon, CA 94583-2324 
Tel 925 842 1589 
Fax 925 842 8370 
jmark.inglis@chevron.com 

April 15, 2006 
 
Mr. Ariu Levi 
Chief Contract Project Director 
Alameda County Health Care Services 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, California 94502-6577 
 
 
 
RE: Case ID: RO0002908 
 Chevron #9-0269/Mills Square Park 
 2259 First Street 
 Livermore, CA 94550 
 
 
 
Pursuant to your letter dated April 11, 2006, I am submitting this response regarding the current record 
owners of fee title at the site referenced above. Based on our review of available records, the list of 
current record owners of fee title submitted with your letter is complete, and all parties have been 
notified. It is our understanding that the City of Livermore removed a single small UST from the site 
during construction of the park. The site was a Standard Oil service station until 1973 and the deed was 
transferred to the City of Livermore in January 1974.  
 
I believe this satisfies your request.  
 
 
 
 
J. Mark Inglis 
Project Manager 
Chevron Environmental Managment Company 
 
 
cc: Donna Drogos, ACEH (ftp submittal) 

Jerry Wickham, ACEH (ftp submittal) 
Roberto Escobar, City of Livermore 
Dana Thurman, CEMC 
Larry Jones, Chevron Products Company 


























